
 

   

 

 

Transmitted by electronic mail only:   

 

April 11, 2023 ID# I-337 

 

  

 

  

President and CEO 

Med-Life Institute 

4000 N. State Road 7, Suite 312 

Lauderdale Lakes, FL 33319 

 

Dear  

 

Pursuant to Chapter III of the ABHES Accreditation Manual, Med-Life Institute did not appeal the 

Commission’s action to withdraw the current grant of accreditation; therefore, this letter affirms the 

withdrawal of Med-Life Institute’s institutional accreditation, effective April 10, 2023, based on the items 

identified in the attached letter.  

 

I.B.1.c. of the Accreditation Manual states that, within 60 days of the date of this letter, the Commission 

provides to the Secretary of the U.S. Department of Education, appropriate state agencies, recognized 

accrediting agencies, and the public a brief statement summarizing the reasons for this negative action and 

the official comments, if any, that your institution wishes to make with regard to this decision, or in the 

absence of official comment from your institution, evidence that the institution or program was offered the 

opportunity to provide official comment. Consequently, if you wish to make a brief official written 

comment on this negative action, you must do so within 10 calendar days of the date of this letter. 

You are not required to make such a statement, and failure to do so within the time allotted will be 

understood as a decision not to comment. 

 

The U.S. Department of Education, the appropriate State licensing or authorizing agency, the appropriate 

accrediting agency, and the public have been notified of this action in compliance with 34 Code of Federal 

Regulations § 602.26 et seq and Chapter III of the Accreditation Manual. 

 

The institution is reminded that it must, at this time, discontinue use of the ABHES logo, or any reference 

to ABHES accreditation in its publications, including the institutional website, catalog, and other print 

materials. 
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April 11, 2023 

 

 

 

 

If you have any questions concerning this correspondence, please contact me at (301) 291-7550. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
India Y. Tips 

Executive Director 

 

Attachment: February 24, 2023, ABHES Letter 

 

c:  DAPIP, U.S. Department of Education  

 Florida Commission for Independent Education 

 Joe Baker, Jr., Florida Board of Nursing 

 




